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Song of the week 

 
This week we have been singing ‘Seasons song’ and learning all about 

the four seasons and the changes that occur during this time.  

Can you sing the Seasons song at home? 

 

Our Week 

 
We have had a fantastic week in Nursery. We have been learning about the 

different seasons of Spring, Summer, Autumn and Winter and discussing the 

changes that happen in our environment during this time. We created some 

beautiful tree art work and went on a Spring Walk in the Nature Garden.  

Can you talk to your family about different seasons of the year? 

 

Maths 
In maths this week we 

have been singing some 

different counting 

songs, making them 

interactive. We 

especially enjoyed pretending to be little 

people in a flying saucer.   

Can you make up your own counting game at 

home? 

Sound of the Week 

 
Our Sound of the Week next week will be 

‘e’. 

Please continue to sing the Jolly Phonics 

songs at home for these sounds. These can 

be found on youtube.com 

Can you bring in an object from home for 

our Sound Table that 

begins with ‘e’? 

Please remember not to 

bring in anything 

precious as it may get 

lost / broken! 

 

 

 

Label belongings 

 

 
Please can you label or write names in all 

your child’s belongings that they may bring 

into school including their water bottle.  

 

Many thanks,  

 

The Nursery Team 

 

Ladybird – Emma Rose, Janette 

Gayle and Usha Goomany 

 

Butterfly – Anastasia Owusu, Gina 

Collingridge 

 

Jaci Doherty working throughout 

both classrooms 

                                               



 

 

Things to remember… 
 

Celebration Day 

Don't forget Thursday 17th March is our Celebration Day in Early Years.  This term the focus will 

be Maths.  You are welcome to join us from 9.15-10.15am where we will be showing you how 

we teach maths.  This is a chance for you to get some ideas to further support your child at 

home and see how it can be done in a fun and playful way.   

 

Wellies and coats  

While the weather is often wet and cold, please provide your children with a named, thick, winter 

coat and suitable footwear. We go to the Nature Garden three times a week and it is important 

that children are suitably dressed. Children have the opportunity to explore and experiment with 

water whilst at school. We try our best to keep your child dry by encouraging the use of aprons and 

rolling up of sleeves but if you know your child particularly enjoys water play, please could you 

provide them with a waterproof jacket / suit. If you do not have one, we are happy to provide one 

for you.  

Please also encourage your child to practise putting on their wellies and coats independently.  

 

Water Bottles 

Please ensure your child has a named water bottle with them each day. This should only contain 

water, no fruit juices or squash please! 

 

Spare Clothes 

Please make sure that your child always has a spare change of clothes at school for toileting 

accidents and water play. If your child borrows clothes from school, please return the clothes 

washed and dried.  If you have any socks that your child no longer needs, we would really appreciate 

any donations for our spare clothes box! 

 

Toileting 

If your child please requires support with toileting, please continue to practise this at home and 

remind them of the importance of thorough hand washing. 

 

Forest School  

We have had a lovely time at Forest School 

this week. We looked at the different parts of 

a daffodil and created some beautiful still life 

paintings. We were also really excited to see 

the frogspawn in the pond – we can’t wait to 

see how they grow!  
 

 

 

 

 


